
 

 

Year 3&4 trip to Bristol Museum 
25th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Ancient Egypt topic, we are planning to visit Bristol Museum this term. It will be a fun filled 
day where the children will be able to come up close with real Egyptian artefacts, take part in a workshop 
investigating the wonder of the pharaohs and have the opportunity to tour the gallery and museum.  

 
The trip will take place on Friday 10th November 2023 We will travel by coach, leaving school at 8:45 and 
will aim to be back by 3:15pm. On the day of the trip, your child will need to come to school in school 
uniform. They will need to make sure they have brought a coat and a packed lunch and a drink. If your child 
receives a free school meal, please tick the box on the slip below so that the school kitchen can prepare one 
for them.  
 
The cost of the trip, which has been kindly subsidised by the PTA, is £12.25. This covers the cost of the 
coach and the museum workshop. Your child will not be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a 
payment; however, the school cannot proceed with the trip unless there are sufficient contributions for it 
to be financed.  Please return the slip below with the payment in an envelope (with your child’s name on it) 
or pay online by Monday 23rd October 2023. If you are able to help on the trip, please let us know on the 
same slip.  
 
Yours sincerely, Year 3/4 team 
 

Year 3&4 trip to Bristol Museum  
 
I give/do not give permission for my child…………………………………………………….. to attend the trip to Bristol 
Museum on Friday 10th November 2023. 
 
I do/do not enclose a payment of £12.25  
 
My child will need a lunch provided (Free school meals only) 
 
I am able to help on the trip Parent/Carer name…………………………………………               
 
Signature………………………………………………… 
 


